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The Companies Act, 2013 (Act) allows a company to hold its annual general

meetings (AGM ) within a period of 6 months (9 months in case of first AGM) from the

closure of the financial year, and in any event no later than a period of 15 months

from the date of last AGM. 

 

However on account of nationwide lockdowns, the Ministry of Corporate Affairs

(MCA) has released a circular which relaxes the norms for the companies whose

financial year (other than first financial year) has ended on December 31, 2019 and

allowing such companies to hold their AGMs within a period of 9 months from the

closure of the financial year i.e., by September 30, 2020

 

The MCA has further clarified that references to due date of AGM or the date by

which the AGM should have been held under the Act or the rules made thereunder

shall be construed accordingly.

 

Clasis Law supports ‘Stay Home, Stay Safe’ initiative to fight against pandemic COVID-19
crisis.We continue business as usual and our attorneys and staff are available to provide our
clients uninterrupted service. Please do not hesitate to reach out with questions or concerns

at any time.  We hope that you and your family remain healthy and safe throughout this
global health challenge.

 

Download Circular

Relaxation in holding annual general meetings by companies
whose financial year has ended on December 31, 2019

http://www.mca.gov.in/Ministry/pdf/Circular18_21042020.pdf

